
CALL FOR POSTERS 
POSTGRADUATE 
RESEARCH

The Office of the Pro Vice-Chancellor is hosting its fourth 
annual inter-faculty research symposium and will be selecting 10 postgraduate students to share their 
research in a poster session competition to take place during the symposium. The three best posters 
stand a chance to win a cash prize. Selected students will also be given the opportunity to attend the 
two-day seminar, allowing them to engage with research done across the University. 

The objectives of the inter-faculty symposium are to:
• Share research and innovation on climate, sustainability and inequality across the university.
• Identify new research areas, particularly cross-disciplinary approaches.
• Identify opportunities for partnerships across faculties, with other universities and
• other relevant institutions more broadly.
• Promote interdisciplinary collaboration across the University.
• Develop an agenda for advocacy on both national and international issues related to climate, 

sustainability and inequality.

Wits Fourth Annual Inter-Faculty Symposium 
on Climate, Sustainability, and Inequality

Dates: Wednesday, 13 and 
Thursday, 14 August 2025

For full detail regarding the call for posters, go to: shorturl.at/sOeKN

Wits Master’s or PhD students researching issues related to climate, sustainability and inequality are invited 
to submit short abstracts (not more than 400 words) of the research they wish to share by 

Monday, 30 June 2025 using this form. 

Please note that we are not expecting formal papers for the symposium. However, students are expected 
to present their research in the form of a poster. Should your abstract be accepted, finalised posters 

will need to be submitted by Friday, 1 August 2025.

Wits. For Good

Enquiries: tashveer.bodhi@wits.ac.za

https://forms.office.com/r/9KWrvfp7Qv

